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QUESTION TIME 

Question for Vice Chancellor Hannah: 

In a letter to the faculty dated June 21, 2002, you described the process you used for 2002-2003 
salary increments.  Given that this represents a significant change in past practice, would you 
provide the following information: 

1.   What percent of total faculty increment money was withheld for special equity awards? 

2.  What percent of total faculty increment money was withheld for merit awards? 

3.  What was the total number of faculty receiving special equity awards? 

4.   What was the total number of faculty receiving merit awards? 

5.   Does the administration plan to continue the current process and general allocation structure? 
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